
Diary Dates 
2022 

 

 

 

 

Term 1 

Fri 8th April  

Last Day of 

Term 1  

1:15pm dismissal 

 

Mon 25th April 

Anzac Day March 

 

 

 

 

Term 2 

Tue 26th April 

Back to School 

 

 

Book Fair 

TBA 
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Principal’s News…. 

At South Street Primary School we grow people who: 
Are creative, curious and independent learners. Are resilient and problem solve when faced 

with challenges. Respect and care about themselves, each other and the world in which we 

live. 

We acknowledge the Gunai Kurnai people as 

traditional owners of this land and pay our  respects to 

elders both past and present. 

Snippets 

 Tomorrow is the last day 
of school for Term 1.  

 We will be finishing at 
1.15pm.  

 Please make sure you have 
made arrangements with your 
children so that know where to 

meet you. 

 
 
 
 

This years Easter Raffle was a huge success!! 
 

All of our lucky winners went home with a big smile  
and bundles of chocolate eggs!! 

 

  Thank you to everyone in our school community  
       who donated goods and sold raffle tickets  

for this special school event.   
 

     We really appreciate your support. 

See you all on Tuesday 

26th April following  

the ANZAC Day  

public holiday. 

 Wishing all our 

 families a very Happy 

Easter.  Stay safe and 

enjoy the break!   



School Updates 

Student Showcase 



Athletics Day 

Big thanks to Mr Charles for  

organising an awesome day. 

 

Last weeks athletics was a wonderful sight, full of students, 

parents and staff having a joyous time.  

The weather held out beautifully for all events to take place 

without issue. 
 

Thank you to all the parents who came in support of their 

children, watching and cheering and an extra thanks to those 

that filled out roles that helped the running of events. A par-

ticular highlight was having the parents join our lunchtime 

students vs teachers relay race. 
 

Please join us in thanking Mr Charles who did a terrific job of 

organising, managing and running the whole day with the 

backup of our staff at South Street! 

 



Canteen Update 

LUNCH ORDERS 

ARE BACK !! 

 TERM 2 

NEW PRICE LIST  &  MENU  TO COME 



Lowanna Transition 



Community News 

Community Easter Events  

 

Thanks to the State Government’s ‘COVIDSafe 

Outdoor Activation Fund’, Latrobe City Council 

has partnered with local community groups 

from across our smaller towns to run a range of 

Easter activities. 

 

With this funding, Council is able to support a 

wider range of businesses with this initiative 

focused on supporting local business through 

the creation of a range of outdoor events. 

 

Pencil in your diary these events: 

 

Yinnar 

Yinnar Bowls Club 

Sunday 10 April 

2pm to 9pm 

 

Churchill 

Mathison Park 

Saturday 16 April 

 0.30am to 12.30pm 

 

Toongabbie 

Village Green 

Saturday 16 April 

10am to 2pm 

 

Boolarra 

Railway Park 

Saturday 16 April 

8am to 2pm 

 

 

 

ANZAC Day is Monday 

25th April.  

South St students are invited to  

participate in the march 

 representing our school.  

 

Students will need to be in full  

school uniform and meet Mrs Wiggins 

on the grass area opposite the Moe 

RSL at 10:15am. 

 

Children are welcome to wear  

family medals or carry a photo  

if they wish.  
 

Students will be released and need to 

be collected by an adult y at the end 

of the service.  

 

Mrs Wiggins 


